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Letting Church Premises 
 

We currently do not have a formal letting agreement in place within the churches in our 

benefice for any third-party user. 

 

Should a third-party organisation contact the Vicar, Churchwarden or PCC Secretary with 

a request to use our premises, the PCC would consider this proposal. 

 

It should be noted that each PCC would want a formal letting agreement in place with the 

necessary clauses in place a let be undertaken. 

 

 

 

Rev Tim G J Starling 

Vicar 

August 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


